Year 2

Summer Term 1
  This half term Year Two will be learning about the

   following topics:

	Literacy
	Over the next few weeks we will be reading & writing reports and character descriptions. We will be practising comprehension questions in preparation for SATS. We will be focusing on spelling tricky words, common prefixes, dis & un and suffixes. 

	Numeracy
	Over the next few weeks the children will be covering various aspects of maths as revision for SATS.  These will include, number sequences, place value, ordering, understanding addition, subtraction, multiplication and division and problem solving.  We will also revise shape and measurement.

	Science
	Our topic this half term is Health & Growth. The children will be learning about the different food groups and the importance of healthy eating & exercise. We will also be thinking about changes from baby to adult.

	ICT
	Children will be finding information using a variety of CD-ROMs.

	P.E.
	Games – Quick Cricket and Rounders 

	Music
	The children will be using instruments and voices to represent different moods and feelings. 

	R.E.
	This term the children will be learning about the life of Moses and finding out about Judaism. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	The children will be exploring relationships and understanding the feelings loved and cared for.  

	Topic
	There will be three short topics this half term as follows:

1. Starting with a mini History topic based around The Olympics. The children will research where The Olympics comes from and what it was like originally.  

2. Next is a Geography topic looking at the UK contrasting locality of Southport. The children will find out how the land is used and note the differences to our local area. 

3. Lastly will be a Science based topic ‘Health & Growth’ as outlined above. The last week of this half term is Healthy week for the whole school which fits in nicely with our topic work. 


Homework and spellings will continue as before. 
We will be outside for PE as much as possible this term so please make sure that your child has a warm top to wear & suitable footwear – thank you. 
Thank you for your continued support Miss Shaw
Well Green Primary School











